Orr&Reno

NHPUC MAY 29'15 PM 2:55

Susan S. Geiger sgeiger@orr-reno.com Direct Dial 603.223.9154 Direct Fax 603.223.9054 Admitted in NH and MA

May 29, 2015

Via Hand Delivery and Electronic Mail

Ms. Debra Howland, Executive Director New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DE 14-216, Electric and Gas Utilities
2015-2016 Core NH Electric and Gas Energy Efficiency Programs

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed for filing with the Commission on behalf of Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. ("UES"), please find an original and two (2) copies each of a clean and redlined version of pages 110 and 111 of UES's Electricity Delivery Tariff. This filing is made in compliance with Order No. 25,747 dated December 31, 2014 which authorized a reduction in the cap for on-bill financing loans from \$7,500 to \$2,000.

UES respectfully requests that the Commission accept the enclosed filing as a substitute for the tariff filing made in this docket on May 20, 2015, and that the May 20th filing be withdrawn without prejudice.

Please contact me if there are questions about this filing. Thank you for your assistance.

Very truly yours,

Susan S. Geiger

cc: Service List (electronic mail only)
1319762 1